LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL

December 8, 2006

Called Meeting

Jennifer Lewis, Chairperson called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 7:15 a.m. in room 130.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis; Chairperson, Kim Howell, co-chairperson Becky Hillard, Pam Goodin and Linda Lindsey. There were no guest.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Mrs. Lewis presented to SBDM Council a Title II Proposal Application.  This proposal requests funds in the amount of $4,502.80.  Funding will be used for our Instructional Learning Team (ILT) members to attend a two-day conference in Lexington on June 19th and 20th, 2007.  The conference is entitled “The Art and Science of Teaching”.  Dr. Bob Marzano and Dr. Harvey Strong are the sponsors of this Thoughtful Education PD series.

Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that if funding were not made available through Title II Funds the ILT would not be attending due to the high cost.  

The SBDM Council discussed and approved this proposal by consensus. 

The meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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